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Submitted values are: 

Name: Jason Motsko 
Address: 7145 SW 36th Ave 
Email: jmotsko@gmail.com 
Testimony: Hi, I fully support efforts to develop well-designed trails for off-road cycling in the Tualatin Mountains.  My
family and I would appreciate the opportunity to be able to ride our bikes closer to home in a beautiful forest setting and
not have to drive an hour to reach a trailhead.  In my experience, singletrack trails that are professionally designed and
built can provide off-road cycling access to natural areas without compromising the environment or the experience for
other users of the forest.  Thank you for your time and effort in developing the master plan, and we look forward to
exploring these areas in the coming years. 
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